
After years of insecure and spotty funding of education I highly support House Bill 2019.  This 

invests in our state's future.  I hope you can support this bill also. 

 

Wayne Smith 

8750 SW Garden Home Road 

Portland, OR 97223 

 

 

--  

Wayne Smith 

503-244-7462 

Covenant Pastor, Retired 

 


